


For Immediate Release

July 31, 2025

Nicola-Similkameen School District Announces Daniella Bennie as Principal of Bench Elementary School

The Nicola-Similkameen School District is pleased to announce the appointment of     Daniella Bennie as Principal – Bench Elementary School, effective August 25, 2025.

Mrs. Bennie brings with her over two decades of experience in public education. She began her teaching career with the Burnaby School District more than 20 years ago, and for the past 15 years, she has proudly served the students and families of the Nicola-Similkameen School District in a wide range of roles.
 
Her journey within our district has been deeply rooted in a commitment to inclusive, student-centered learning. At Diamond Vale Elementary, Mrs. Bennie supported learners as a Student Support Services Teacher and classroom teacher, and she took on school-wide leadership as Teacher in Charge. Most recently, she has been working at the district level as the District Vice Principal of Early Learning, where she has helped shape strong foundations for our youngest learners.
 
Mrs. Bennie is passionate about fostering welcoming, inclusive, and supportive environments where every child feels a sense of belonging and has the opportunity to thrive. She is excited to bring her experience and enthusiasm to the Bench Elementary community and is looking forward to getting to know the students, staff, and families.
 
Please join us in welcoming Mrs. Daniella Bennie to her new role as Principal of Bench Elementary!
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